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GLENDA MCMAHAN
Board Member (Term 23-24)

glenda-gm@att.net

u

LARRY SCHAAPVELD
Board Member (Term 22-23)

treesandquail@skywi.com

u

WILLIAM NOLAN
Board Member (Term 22-23)

wmnolan@msn.com

u

SYLVIA HOALDRIDGE  
Board Member (Term 23)

pinkvett@dot11net.net
u

MIKE MESSERLI
Jr. Board Member (Term 23)

??@??

RALEY SMITH: President
rsmith1203@att.net

u

MARY PITTMAN: Vice President
marypittman@hotmail.com

u

VICKI CURREY: Secretary
vfrostcurrey@live.com

u

DOUG MCMAHAN: Treasurer
treasurer@cowtownvettes.org

u

NORMAN WALKER: NCCC Governor
norman_walker@charter.net

u

 LARRY CURREY: Webmaster
webmaster@cowtownvettes.org

u

PAUL JACKSON: Newsletter Oik 
newsletter@cowtownvettes.org
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Membership Meeting Location and Membership Meeting Location and CTV SponsorCTV Sponsor

1st Wednesday of each month
at
781 W. Debbie Ln.
Mansfield, TX 76063
(817) 453-0188

SaturdaySaturdayFridayFridayThursdayThursdayWednesdayWednesdayTuesdayTuesdayMondayMondaySundaySunday

SaturdaySaturdayFridayFridayThursdayThursdayWednesdayWednesdayTuesdayTuesdayMondayMondaySundaySunday

who's doin' what an' who's doin' what an' 
where's it bein' done ?where's it bein' done ?

Space constraints mean it is not always possible to show everything on
this calendar. Please check the website in addition!!!

Bold italic type denotes CTV events
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NATIONAL CORVETTE MUSEUM

Randy Baker

rworldfree@gmail.com

u

NCCC EVENTS

Larry Schaapveld
treesandquail@skywi.com

u

PARLIAMENTARIAN

Dalan Walker

dalanwalker@yahoo.com

u

SOCIALS

Mary Pittman

marypittman@hotmail.com

u 

SOCIAL & DIGITAL MEDIA

Doug McMahan
socialmedia@cowtownvettes.org

u

TIMING

Vicki Currey
vfrostcurrey@live.com

u

AUDIT

Jack Winter

jpwinter80@gmail.com

u

CAR SHOW

Kim West

kdcwest@sbcglobal.net

u

CHARITIES

Cathy Baker

cathybaker3@gmail.com

u

CTV CRUISER

Robert Geyer

 geyerdrill@aol.com

James Little : Co-Chair

u
CTV HISTORIAN

Mary Pittman

marypittman@hotmail.com

u
EQUIPMENT

Robert Geyer

 geyerdrill@aol.com

u
LOGO MERCHANDISE

Donna Forsythe

dforsythe817@gmail.com

u
MEMBERSHIP/WELCOME

Ann Walker

membership@cowtownvettes.org

u 

Things are about to get busy with socials, cruises and CTV and 
Southwest Region Events on the March calendar.  Be sure to 
read the articles from our Vice President, NCCC Governor, Cruis-
er Chairperson and NCCC Committee Chairperson for details 
about each.  Of course, you’ll want to plan your schedule to 
participate in and/or work at one of our planned events.  Don’t 
let the word “work” scare you.  Nothing we do requires strenu-
ous activity and nearly always results in a member enjoying the 
experience.  

A word about Scott Wheeler – Scott departed from this world 
on February 11 after an extended illness.  He and his wife, Mo, 
were members of Cowtown Vettes for over 30 years and, upon 
joining, almost immediately began serving in various leader-
ship positions as well as actively participating in CTV sponsored 
events.  My first recollection of Scott was his serving as starter 
for an autocross event when he required a cane to get around; 
no doubt it was painful yet he did what he liked to do.  We’ll 
miss Scott’s jokes, puns and presence.  Please keep Mo and their 
family in your thoughts and prayers.  God speed Scott – RIP

In memory of Scott, the Board voted to direct the usual Club 
contribution to the Southwest Region Scholarship fund.  Con-
tributions members wish to make in memory of Scott will be 
included with the amount the Club is giving to the SWR Schol-
arship fund.

That’s all for now … … ROTG, SSU & STW

February provided a roller coaster of weather extremes from highs 
of almost 80 to lows in the 20’s. As I write this our February social 
has yet to happen, but we have a great group signed up and hope-
fully the turnout will be likewise and everyone has a great time.

MARCH

For our March social event we are joining forces with cruiser chair, 
Robert Geyer for a cruise out to Cross Plains to visit Woody’s 
Museum. It is billed as “22000 sq ft of great American classic cars 
and timeless baseball moments”. We will be making a stop along 
the way in Stephenville to enjoy lunch at the Hard Eight BBQ. 
The date for that is March 25, 2023. Be on the watch for more 
info on that event from Robert in regard to departure location and 
time.

www.woodysmuseum.com

www.hardeightbbq.com

APRIL

As April is a “loaded up” month with the Southwest Region Ban-
quet, Easter, the Larry Hoaldridge Memorial Event (autocross), and 
there is another cruise scheduled for April 22. So in lieu of add-
ing another event to an already busy month we are again going 
to combine our social time with the cruise. Robert is planning a 
cruise up across the Red River into Oklahoma to McGehee’s Cat-
fish Restaurant in Marietta. More info will be available at a later 
date.

www.mcgeheescatfish.com

I would encourage you to come out and experience the other April 
eventswhether as a participant or as a worker. It is a great way to 
get acquaintedwith our members as well as see what you can do.

Committees 2023Committees 2023Committees 2023Committees 2023

Social News Social News The President's Pit StopThe President's Pit Stop
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Mary Pittman
VP & Social Coordinator
marypittman@hotmail.com

Raley Smith
President
rsmith1203@att.net

https://www.woodysmuseum.com/
https://hardeightbbq.com/location/stephenville/
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The weather has again been off-n-on awesome 
– much of it makes us want to get out and do 
some cruising. Especially with more rumblings 
that there are a lot of great plans in the works to 
make an awesome year with Cowtown Vettes. 
We will have a slideshow at the March Meeting 

which will include any socials and events that took place in February. The slideshow will also 
include some Corvette Trivia (new section this year) along with various other Corvette happenings around the 
country. The Slideshow will be on the BIG SCREEN at Fat Daddy’s for your viewing pleasure. In addition, Larry (our 
webmaster) will post a lower-resolution version online, on the CTV Website. 

If you have been working on or updating your Corvette with new items …or if you have taken a trip in your Cor-
vette and have some photos to share with membership, please send those to me and I’ll include them in the 
monthly slideshow Cowtown’s Microsoft O365 account provides OneDrive, which makes it much easier for you 
to provide photos from events for the web and/or monthly slideshow. If you plan to share photos, please take 
them in high-resolution; if not, they can’t be used on the big screen or they will be grainy/blurry.  Please contact 
me and I’ll provide you more information and the OneDrive link to share your photos – basically use the highest 
resolution option you have on your camera or smartphone.

If you enjoyed our 2022 Christmas Party @ Lost Oak Winery, Sylvia & Bernyce are hosting the SWR Awards Ban-
quet at the same location on Saturday, April 1st. You don’t have to be a competitor to attend, in fact, we have 2 
ladies receiving Top 10 Jackets as “Workers”. We also have several competitors that will receive their Top 10 & 
Championship Awards that evening; this will celebrate the 2022 Competition year. Registration cut-off date for the 
event is March 17th; come help us recognize our Cowtown Member’s efforts.

When you receive a CTV-ALL eMail blast, we would request that you please only reply to the originator of that 
email. To edo this, select Reply on the email, then remove the CTV-All entry and replace it with the originator’s 
email address. If you are sending CTV-ALL emails, please include your email address in the body of the email. 

If you change your email address – please send an email to CTV-Membership@groups.io.

If you are not receiving CTV-ALL emails, please get with me so we can either add you or figure out why you aren’t 
receiving them. More information on lists and acceptable use of them can be found on our website.

–if you are on Facebook and not a “friend” of Cowtown Vettes, members cannot include you in tags 
at events; these tags show your non-club member friends all the fun we are having. Who knows, 

maybe some of you are in the witness protection program and don’t want to be tagged If you are posting, be 
sure to tag Cowtown Vettes so it appears on our Facebook news feed.

Get on out there and enjoy that Corvette!!

Digital & Social MediaDigital & Social MediaMembershipMembership
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Last Month's VisitorsLast Month's Visitors

New MembersNew Members

  
NoneNone

03/05 Linda Lummus03/05 Linda Lummus
03/09 Norman Walker03/09 Norman Walker
03/14 Bruce Lewis03/14 Bruce Lewis
03/15 Vicki Currey03/15 Vicki Currey
03/16 Cheryl Jackson03/16 Cheryl Jackson
03/17 Jack Gandy03/17 Jack Gandy
03/21 Sandra Minier03/21 Sandra Minier
03/23 Brenda Ruth03/23 Brenda Ruth
03/29 Karen Dawson03/29 Karen Dawson

03/03 Norman & Ann Walker03/03 Norman & Ann Walker
03/05 Larry & Kate Schaapveld03/05 Larry & Kate Schaapveld
03/13 Greg & Tina Warren03/13 Greg & Tina Warren
03/15 Willie & Georgia Owens03/15 Willie & Georgia Owens
03/16 John & Cory Armes03/16 John & Cory Armes
03/24 Greg & Sondra Minier03/24 Greg & Sondra Minier

Michael & Belinda Biggers

Doug McMahan
Digital & Social Media
socialmedia@cowtownvettes.org

Anne Walker
Membership & Welcome
membership@cowtownvettes.org 

https://www.facebook.com/cowtownvettes
mailto:socialmedia%40cowtownvettes.org?subject=
mailto:membership%40cowtownvettes.org?subject=


Hello all,

It's almost Spring and the weather is beckoning for some Corvette 
cruising.   So dust off your Vettes and as the song says "get your 
motor running" it's  time to go cruising.   

My first cruise of 2023 will be heading south to Stephenville for 
lunch at the Hard 8 Bar B Q restaurant. From there we will cruise on over to Cross Plains to a private 
car collection and baseball memorabilia museum call Woody's.   I will have a sign up sheet at March's 
club meeting for all wanting to go.  I'll also post the departure place and time at our meeting and on 
line as well.  For April, I plan to head north to Oklahoma for some back roads cruising and fried catfish 
at a place called McGegee's Catfish Restaurant.   More on that cruise latter.

As a reminder it's  now time to start gathering up those cruiser points. Don't forget to be on the lookout 
for that perfect picture setting for ' what I saw along the way ' and snap a picture of your Beautiful Vette 
for the end of year photo contest. 

Hello Everyone –

Well, I would like to share the conclusion of the charity selections for 2023. I want to thank all for your participation 

with suggestions and recommendations. I believe you will be pleased with the outcome.  As I have stated before, the 

club will continue to be active with some of the organizations with merchandise and labor donations throughout the 

year.  We will continue to be active with Cook Children’s Hospital, the Don’t Forget to Feed Me organization, Tarrant 

Area Food Bank and Toys for Tots.

At the February membership meeting we voted (by ballot) on the following charities to support monetarily at the end 

of the year from our club. Current plan is to support the top three; and then depending on our cash balance, possibly 

donating to another one or two. You all have always been so generous and supportive; I have no doubt that we will 

be able to do that.  

The top three charities you elected to support are:

•	 Fisher House
•	 Wounded Warriors Project
•	 National Kidney Foundation

Then – there was a tie for fourth place between:

•	 Alzheimer’s Association, North Central Texas Chapter
and 
•	 The Warm Place

During the meantime, I have been in contact with several of the organizations to get some dates confirmed on our 

calendars for activities and support.  We currently have confirmed May 3rd for the “Don’t Forget to Feed Me” pet 

food drive during the membership meeting at Fat Daddy’s.  Director Maria Koegl was very grateful and appreciative of 

the support our club provides to them.  I will have additional information regarding this event in the coming months.

More soon –

CharitiesCharitiesCowtown CruiserCowtown Cruiser
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Robert Geyer
Cruiser Chairperson
geyerdrill@aol.com

James Little: Co-Chair

Cathy Baker
Charity Chairperson
cathybaker3@gmail.com

https://dontforgettofeedme.org/
https://dontforgettofeedme.org/
mailto:cathybaker3%40gmail.com?subject=


Corvette Z06 Is Official Pace Car of The Daytona 500

Corvette Tops Consumer Reports 2022 Owner Satisfaction Survey

Ontario Police Gears Up with Corvette Z06

Corvette Racing Continues…Go yellow #3

Corvette Racing Bounces Back At 2023 24 Hours Of Daytona

The No. 3 Corvette C8.R, driven by a joint effort between Antonio Garcia, Jordan Taylor and Tommy 
Milner, suffered a blown tire that resulted in brake damage. The Bow Tie’s sole GTD entry was forced to 
undergo repairs to replace the race car’s rear brake calipers and rotors before charging back out on track, 
two laps down.
The Corvette C8.R would ultimately lead 201 out of its 729 completed laps, certainly proving that it had 
speed. As the clock ticked into the final three hours, the Corvette Racing team had managed to claw 
its way back up inside the top three competitors in the GTD class. The No. 3 C8.R fought tooth and nail 
against the No. 14 Lexus RC F and the No. 79 Mercedes-AMG GT3 on the tricky Daytona infield road 
course. The No. 3 C8.R edged ahead of the Lexus, but could not rein in the Mercedes, flashing across the 
line 3.9 seconds back for second place.

WebmasterWebmasterWebmasterWebmaster
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Larry Currey
Webmaster
webmaster@cowtownvettes.org

mailto:webmaster%40cowtownvettes.org?subject=


Cowtown could really benefit from having a few good club sponsors; at any level; see below. Do you or 
someone you know own a business – why not become a sponsor Cowtown Vettes Sponsor? There are mul-
tiple levels depending on the depth of sponsorship desired. Do you have a candidate or thought on a club 
sponsor? With club sponsors we can fund the financial needs of our club, but we also have opportunities 
for funding an event or socials; or event to print the Low-Down, etc. We have a freshly painted Club Trailer 
– Certain Club Sponsors Levels will have their logo added to our club trailer, adding visibility beyond the 
flyer and our website.

We always have copies of Cowtown’s Sponsor Program at the Membership Meetings – see me. They are 
also available on our website, on the Sponsor page. If you need some in between meetings, contact either 
me or the Sponsorship Committee CTV-SC@groups.io 

We continue tweaking the Member Guide that will help everyone to understand and promote Cowtown 
to potential sponsors. This guide will only be posted on the CTV Member’s Only website page – not to be 
distributed to non-CTV Individuals.

If you have questions or need clarifications, please reach out.

Corvette and America, an Enduring Love Affair

ERAY’s Coming…3LZ Convertible Starts at $122,245

So, it’s got some extra grip – how does that translate into speed? Well, as it turns out, the 2024 Corvette E-
Ray is the quickest production vehicle to ever wear the nameplate, sprinting to 60 mph in 2.5 seconds and 
crossing the quarter mile in 10.5 seconds.

OK…The Full Reveal is here  Click Here To Watch when you are online…Enjoy…
The Fastest Corvette Ever Made

Enjoy the read and if you have input or pictures…we welcome both.

SponsorshipSponsorshipWebmasterWebmaster
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Doug McMahan
Sponsorship
CTV-SC@groups.io

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Nl8w2Or1qVM
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Nl8w2Or1qVM
mailto:CTV-SC%40groups.io?subject=


Puns and Ponytail. Either or both of these were the first impressions people 

had of Scott when they first met. "Lost in the Sixties" is all that was needed to 

explain his ponytail, which he kept until his illness took it away from him. As 

for puns, in every conversation that Scott was part of, some special section of 

his brain was churning away, searching every word for another meaning that he 

could reveal to the other unsuspecting participants at the appropriate or inap-

propriate time. But, more than all that, Passion was always a part of who Scott 

was. Passion for his wife Mo and cars and racing and especially for Corvettes. 

He volunteered as a Pit Road worker at NASCAR races for Texas Motor Speed-

way for many years and was a member of Cowtown Vettes for over 30 years. 

He served on the clubs Board and as club Governor on several occasions. His 

Governors reports were always a highlight of monthly meetings, because at the 

end of the report, he would remark, "Well, since I have the floor", and relate yet 

another bad joke or pun. He loved the various Corvettes that he owned over 

the years and would not hesitate to race them or volunteer at Corvette events. 

Scott was known to Corvette enthusiasts nationwide in the Corvette community 

and will be missed.

Howdy …

70 years ago, at the Motorama Auto Show at the Waldorf Astoria in New York City, a legend was born.

The ’53 Corvette all 235 cubic inch and 150 horsepower was not really schedule to be a production car.  But after 
a wild scene and crowds of on-lookers made it a hit, Chevrolet agreed to build 300 cars with the first rolling out on 
June 30, 1953.

As the 2023 70th Anniversary addition is rolling down the assembly line, Corvette enthusiasts can still locate 214 
of the original 300 cars, there are 3 cars known to have been demolished.  But there are some missing, VINS which 
include 83 missing cars ranging from 010-295.  Three-digit VINS …. can you believe that?  Gone with the 83 missing 
Corvettes are prices from 1953 such as – Hotdogs $0.19 / World Series Ticket $7.00 / Pie Crust $0.33 / Drive-in (per 
carload) $1.00 / Lawn Mower $81.95 / 6 pack of beer $0.39 ….  (okay – I made that one up).

Most of us don’t remember these but 1953 had some major events – such as Hank Williams death / Lucy giving 
birth to Little Ricky on I Love Lucy / double-helix structure of DNA was discovered / Ian Fleming publishes “Casino 
Royale”, the first James Bond novel / first men to summit Mount Everest / Queen Elizabeth II was crowned / USSR 
tested its first hydrogen bomb / first Playboy published, featuring Marilyn Monroe on the cover / cigarette smoking 
is reported as causing lung cancer / and best of all, the first Corvette is built in Flint, Michigan.

1953 …. that was a good year and thanks to Chevy we’re all still having lots of fun.

By the way – James & Kim Little are heading to the track at NCM in early March.  I can’t wait to pick their brains 
about the Z06 experience!

Museum web site: https://www.corvettemuseum.org/

Scott Wheeler RIPScott Wheeler RIPNational Corvette MuseumNational Corvette Museum
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Randy Baker
NCM Ambassador
rworldbfree@gmail.com

https://www.corvettemuseum.org/
https://www.corvettemuseum.org/
mailto:rworldbfree%40gmail.com?subject=


The practice autocross is just around the corner:
Saturday March 11th at Azle High School, 1200 Boyd Road, Azle, TX  from 8:30am till 2pm. 

The drivers meeting is at 9am.  

I will be having sign-ups for the event at the March 1st membership meeting.

We will not only practice driving our cars but we will be practicing and training for all aspects of an autocross 
event. We will be honing our skills and training people on timing, corner working, proper radio use, course set 
up, staging, starting, stopwatch timing, board posting, teching cars and safety.

This is not only an opportunity to discover and test your car’s driving ability, but you can also try out your driving 
skills, lean what autocrossing is all about, and find where you can help out or just enjoy the day as a spectator.
NCCC benefits not only the racers but everyone who shows up as spectators and workers and all club activities.
This will be a low speed course with lots of features, such as Ss’, carousel’s, bus stops and chicane’s. 

This event is subsidized by the club for your benefit so come join in the fun as a driver, a rider, a worker or spec-
tator or all four. Helmets will be available. Looking forward to seeing you in your car!

Upcoming events:

•	 March 11th, Practice Autocross
•	 April 15th and 16th, 3rd Annual Larry Hoaldridge Memorial Autocross
•	 May 20th, Spring Scramble
•	 September 16th and 17th Fall Autocross

See website for details

Currently, there are 149 Cowtown Vettes Members.

By the time you are reading this, we will have returned from the first Governors meeting of the year in St. 
Louis. I hope to learn what steps, if any, we are going to have to take in order to stay abreast with the changing 
insurance requirements. As I’ve said before, there were 4 lawsuits against NCCC last year that caused insur-
ance rates to skyrocket.

Flyers for all upcoming NCCC events through April are now online and can be found on the SWR calendar. Our 
Practice Autocross coming up on March 11, at Azle High School, is first on the list. If you have ever contem-
plated autocrossing, this is your opportunity to give it a try. It’s you against the clock. You can go as fast, or as 
slow, as you want. No pressure!

The weekend after our practice event, March 18-19, will be the first competition event of the season. Four-
teen autocrosses, over two days, at McLane Stadium in Waco. Even if you aren’t driving, you can come out and 
observe. You might even get the bug to compete.

It looks as if we’re going to have a great turnout for the SWR Awards Banquet. Again, it’s on April 1, at Lost Oak 
Winery, and attendance will be limited to the first 100.

Save The Wave!

NCCC GovernorNCCC GovernorNCCC HappeningsNCCC Happenings
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Norman Walker
NCCC Governor
norman_walker@charter.net

Larry Schaapveld
NCCC Events Coordinator
ncccevents@cowtownvettes.org
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BRAZOS RIVER CORVETTE CLUB (BRCC)
Granbury, TX • SW-540

u

CEN-TEX CORVETTE CLUB (CTCC)
Waco, TX • SW-200

u

CORVETTE CLUB OF OKLAHOMA CITY (CCOC)
Oklahoma City, OK • SW-468

u

CORVETTE CLUB OF TEXAS (CCT)
Dallas, TX • SW-074

u

CORVETTE OWNERS ASSOCIATION  
OF SOUTH TEXAS (COAST)
San Antonio, TX • SW-143

u

COWTOWN VETTES (CTV)
Fort Worth, TX • SW-055

u

EAST TEXAS CORVETTE CLUB (ETCC)
Lufkin, TX • SW-577

u

LONGHORN CORVETTE CLUB (LCC)
Austin, TX • SW-207

u

MID-COAST CORVETTE CLUB (MCCC)
Lake Jackson, TX • SW-170

u

OKLAHOMA CITY CORVETTE CLUB (OCCC)
Oklahoma City, OK • SW-131

u

SAN JACINTO CORVETTE CLUB (SJCC)
Houston, TX • SW-063

u

TEXAS COMPETITION  
CORVETTE CLUB (TCCC) 
McGregor, TX • SW-569

u

TEXAS CORVETTE  
MOTORSPORTS CLUB (TCMC)

Houston, TX • SW-568
u

TEJAS VETTES (TV)
Plano, TX • SW-163

u

TEXAS OUTLAWS CORVETTE CLUB (TOCC)
Graham, TX • SW-198

u

TIN HALL TOYS (THT)
Santa Fe, TX • SW-392

u

TULSA VETTE SET (TVS)
Tulsa, OK • SW-248

I guess everyone's retired now, LOL!
If you have a part time job or hobby you'd like to 
advertise, email the Editor and we'll fit you in!

Hello and welcome to the Logo Merchandise store. There are 
lots of great things for sale with the Cowtown logo on them:
Caps.Visors, Sweatshirts, Long Sleeve T-shirts, Short Sleeve 
T-shirts, Men’s & Women’s Long Sleeve Denim Shirts, Polo 
shirts Name Tags 

(Please note that on all shirt orders, 2XL and up sizes are 
slightly higher)

If you want your name added to your shirt,  
it’s only $3 more!

Or if you want a Cowtown logo or a certain year  
Corvette on one of your own shirts it’s only $5!

We also have stickers, patches and koozies

So stop by the Logo table before and after the meeting to place your 
order. You’ll get your order by the next meeting.

Donna Forsythe
CTV Logo Mechandise

Current club members enjoy a FREE 
“Who Does What” 

listing.  Listings renew each December.  
Contact the Editor for more info. 

DOUG McMAHAN • 817-473-3837

MAC’S DIGITAL ART & PHOTOGRAPHY
www.macs.douglasmcmahan.com

General Photography, Custom Collages,  
Digital Artwork, Posters, etc.

u DIGITAL ART & PHOTOGRAPHY u

Complete schedule and flyers for these events can be found at 

http://www.ncccswregion.org/schedule.html

DATE LOCATION EVENT CLUB(s)
MARCH

4-5 Bowling 
Green, KY

NCM MPS  - SE Region Fundraiser - Convention Tune-Up -  
14 Autocrosses And Car Show - 75 Car Limit

11 Azle High 
School Practice Autocross - Non-Sanctioned CTV

18-19 Waco, TX McLane Stadium 
14 Low-Speed Autocrosses

CTCC 
TCCC

APRIL
1 TBD SWR Fundraiser Events All

1 Burleson, TX

SWR Awards Party & Banquet, hosted by Bernyce Mo-
lenda & Sylvia Hoaldridge 
Banquet Registration $50, Deadline: 3/17 (postmarked) 
Location: Lost Oak Winery Burleson, TX - Time: 5-9 pm 
Menu: BBQ Dinner Buffet 
Hampton Inn Burleson - Room & Cost: $109.00 +tax King 
/ Double Queen 817-295-2727 - cutoff March 1st 
room block National Council of Corvette Clubs

All

2 TBD 1st SWR Governor’s Meeting - TBD @ Host Hotel All

8-9 Easter Weekend

15-16 TBD
TBD  
3rd Annual Larry Hoaldridge Memorial Event  
14 Low-Speed Autocross Events

CTV (BRCC 
& CCT)

29-30 Killeen, Tx Texas Am University Central  
14 Low-Speed Autocross Events TOCC

MAY
5-6 St Louis, Mo National Meetings Nat’L

13-14 Mother’s Day Weekend

20-21 Mansfield, Tx
Fat Daddy’S Bar & Grill Spring Scramble - Car Show - 
9:00am, Funkhana - 10:00am & 2 Rallyes (Hosted By CTV) 
- 1:00pm

CTV (BRCC 
/ CCT)

?? TBD 2nd SWR Governor’s Meeting - ? pm @ TBD - (and Vir-
tual) SWR

27-29 Edmond, Ok

TBD 
54th Annual Southern States Festival And Tulsa Vette 
Set’s Black Gold Weekend  
21 Low-Speed Autocross Events

THT

CTV MarketplaceCTV Marketplace

Competition Schedule 2023Competition Schedule 2023ClubsClubs

South West RegionSouth West Region
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all correspondence should be sent to:
COWTOWN VETTES
P.O. Box 1974
Fort Worth, Texas 76101

The Cowtown Low-Down is published monthly for the members of Cowtown Vettes, and printed by LaserCopy Digital Production, Grand Prairie, Texas.
All rights are reserved. All unauthorized reproduction of artwork, photos or articles, in whole or any part thereof, is prohibited. All unauthorized use violates state and federal laws.

DO YOU HAVE A NEW ADDRESS, PHONE NUMBER OR EMAIL ADDRESS? HAVE YOU SOLD YOUR CORVETTE OR BOUGHT A NEW ONE?DO YOU HAVE A NEW ADDRESS, PHONE NUMBER OR EMAIL ADDRESS? HAVE YOU SOLD YOUR CORVETTE OR BOUGHT A NEW ONE?
If so, let Membership know so we can update your address on the various email lists. You can send any updates to Membership at: ctv-membership@yahoogroups.com.

Future Corvette Owners  
Association (FCOA)

Do you have a son, daughter, grandson, granddaughter, niece, nephew, 
or are a guardian to a child under the age of 16 years. If so, don’t forget to 
enroll him/her in the Future Corvette Owners Association (FCOA), 
NCCC’s youth organization.   

Website: http://www.corvettesnccc.org/fcoa1.html

Advertise in the Lowdown! 
Contact the Editor for information

www. cowtownvettes.org

http://www.cowtownvettes.org/

